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Sent: Sunday, June 8, 2025 7:10 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Bill H-5668 and Senate Bill S-180 Sub A
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Hello,  
 
I am writing in favor of the above bill, which will prohibit declawing in cats.   
 
This procedure is a barbaric and unnecessary procedure and should have been outlawed way before now.    
 
Thank you for your consideration in prohibiting this callous procedure.   
 
Valerie Barber 
Warwick, RI  
Sent from my iPhone.   
 
This earth was made for all beings, not just human beings. 
 


